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I am deeply concerned at proposals being made to privatise and commercialise areas of green 

space which have proven so important to so many over a very long period of time. As an individual 
I have greatly enjoyed public access in particular to Callan Park which has such historic, scenic and 
community history. Green space parkland has become even more significant in these challenging 

times when social distancing has become vital and the opportunity to seek peace and space in a 
beautiful area has taken on a whole other dimension. Cities need more public access to green 
space, not less. 


